
Notice of Motion – Council 13 September 2017 (Mayoral Decision) 
A Fair Deal for Public Sector Workers 

 

This Council believes that the continuation of the public sector pay cap is having 
an unreasonable effect on the living standards of many public sector staff, and 
is also affecting recruitment and retention across the sector. 

This Council therefore asks the Chief Executive to write to the Chancellor of the 
Exchequer and the Secretary of State for Communities and Local Government 
to request that the cap is lifted to allow the implementation of the 
recommendations of Pay Review Bodies and negotiations with employers, and 
subsequent pay increases fully funded via central government settlement. 

 
Proposer: Councillor Darling (S) 
Seconder: Councillor Carter 


